Hello Residents, Owners, and Renters,

We are reaching out to request the filling out of a new Kentwood Park Condominium Emergency Contact Form. As board members of the Lake Place Condominium Association, we want to be sure every resident can be contacted in the event of an emergency, such as the water main break which occurred several weeks back, or hurricane preparations being implemented for the residents. Recently, the association arranged for pressure washing of all condo units and needed to be sure all personal belongings next to or in front of the units were moved for access. The pool was closed for repairs and now set to be re-open, there is a new lock on the entrance gate to the pool with brand new keys that need to be distributed.

We ask that you take the few minutes to fill out this one-page document and return it by email, US mail. After we receive the form we will contact you to make arrangements for distribution of the pool key.

This is important information as we need to be able to contact those residents and tenants who currently reside in the neighborhood as well as owners who do not, so please fill out carefully and fully.

Thank you for helping us to support our residents!

The Kentwood Park Condominium Board